
State of Florida 

v!w"-'l" PH 2: 25 CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OA 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

ommission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Regulatory Analysis 

Pedtidn by Verizon Florida LLC for Waiver of Rule 25-4.040(2), Docket No. 00327 
I 1  

- RE: 
W 

Please place this memorandum and the accompanying two emails between Commission staff and 
Verizon, that clarify information pertinent to the requested rule waiver, in the above referenced docket 
file. 
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Frank Trueblood 

From: Clark, Demetria Germaine (demetria.g.clark@verizon.com] 

Sent: 
To: Frank Trueblood 

cc: Laura King 

Subject: RE: Docket No I00327 Request for Clarifying Information 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . .  

Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:46 PM 

Yes, they will. 

Demetria Clark, Specialist 
Verizon Florida - State Government Relations 
850-222-5479 (office) 
850-294-2218 (cell) 
demetria.g.clark@verizon.com 

www. ver&on. cmm/fl 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  -. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

From: Frank Trueblood [mailto:FTRUEBLO@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31,2010 3:25 PM 
To: Clark, Demetria Germaine 
Cc: Laura King 
Subject: Docket No 100327 Request for Clarifying Information 

In your responses to staffs June 30,2010, Data Request, Question No. 8, you indicated the residential 
White Pages directories would be provided to CLEC customers free of charge. Would these directories 
also be provided to wireless only homes free of charge also? 

Let me h o w  if you have questions. 

'G7338 SEF-I -O 

813 1/2010 

~ 
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Frank Trueblood 

From: Frank Trueblood 

Sent: 

To: 'Clark, Demetria Gerrnaine' 
Cc: Laura King 

Subject: RE: Docket No 100327 Request for Clarifying Information 

.. . ,........ 

Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:52 PM 

Thank you for your prompt response. 

F. Trueblood, Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Regulatory Compliance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Telephone: (850) 413-7019 
Facsimile: (850) 413-7020 

From: Clark, Demetria Gerrnaine [rnailto:demetria.g.clark@verizon.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:46 PM 
To: Frank Trueblood 
Cc: Laura King 
Subject RE: Docket No 100327 Request for Clarifying Information 

Yes, they will. 

Demetria Clark, Specialist 
Verizon Florida - State Government Relations 
850-222-5479 (office) 
850-294-2218 (cell) 
demetria.n.clark@verizon.com 

WWW. verizon. corn&/ 

From: Frank Trueblood [rnailto:FrflUEBLO@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:25 PM 
To: Clark, Demetria Germaine 
Cc: Laura King 
Subject: Docket No 100327 Request for Clarifying Information 

In your responses to staffs June 30,2010, Data Request, Question No. 8, you indicated the residential White 
Pages directories would be provided to CLEC customers free o f  charge. Would these directories also 
be provided to wireless only homes free o f  charge also? 

Let me know if you have questions 

8/3 1/2010 


